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From: Neda Hatcher <neda.hatcher@earthlink.net>
Sent: Sunday, March 14, 2010 1:04 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Ce: cftcfeedback@fxdd.com

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61

This change would mean that the little person like me would have to just close their accounts and be unable to
trade and try to get ahead in our horrible economy because when you are living paycheck to paycheck it is very
difficult to put back enough money to open an account large enough to trade even one lot.

| think it's absurd. Please do not do this or you will continue to debilitate and oppress the little guy.

Neda Hatcher



